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Workplace Safety Partner Discusses OSHA’s Record-Keeping and
Reporting at Florida Chamber’s 2024 Conference

News

5.16.24


The Florida Chamber’s 2024 Leadership Conference on Safety, Health, and Sustainability brought

together more than 600 business leaders and national thought leaders to discuss best practices for

safe, healthy, and sustainable workplaces.

Ed Foulke, Fisher Phillips partner and member of the cabinet’s board of advisors, spoke on the

importance of OSHA record-keeping and reporting, including those related to heat safety – a topic at

the forefront of employers’ minds across the state.

To view Ed’s comments along with a recap of the conference, visit The Florida Daily.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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